
 

 

 
 

19th November 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Maths Workshops 
 
We are running our first half-termly Maths workshop for parents and carers. The aim 
of the workshops is to show how different areas of maths are taught, linking previous 
learning and showing progression of skills through EYFS to Year 6.  
 
Previous workshops have received positive feedback from parents and carers who felt 
they gained a better understanding of how their child was being taught and what they 
could do to support learning at home. 
 
Our first workshop is on Monday 29th November from 5.00 - 6.00 pm and will focus 
on supporting arithmetic skills. Please fill in the reply slip below to register interest. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs A. Bishop 
Maths lead 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

I am able to attend the Maths Workshop Session on Monday 29th November 2021.          
 
Child’s name: …….……………………………………………………………………   

Child’s class: ………………………………………………………………………….. 

Person attending the session: ……………………………………….……………... 

Relationship to child: ………………………………………………………………… 

  
Please return slip to school by Friday 26th November 2021 



 

 

 


